
20th November 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Fundraising Event - Yule Ball for Year 5 and 6!

This year, Year 6 pupils will be engaging in a number of fundraising activities. They will be fundraising for Year 6 events
that will take place throughout the year, including end of year celebrations.

For our next event, we will be hosting a “Yule Ball” on Friday 8th December 2023 for Year 5 and 6 pupils. The event will
begin at 5:00pm and finish at 6:00pm.

As well as the ball, each pupil will receive:

● Party Food
● Biscuits
● Fizzy drink / juice

Tickets will cost £2.

Ticket sales Monday 27th November 2023 - Friday 1st December
2023

Arrival time 4:50pm at Gate 3

Collection time 6:00pm at Gate 3

Pupils may wear their own clothes.

This event is for Year 5 and 6 pupils only.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Smith, Miss Collins and Miss Newman.
Year 6 Class Teachers.


